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Respected members of the Legislature, my name is Virginia Shrock and I am with the
King’s Coalition for Abolition. Thank you for the opportunity to bring testimony. 
What we have before us is one of the most important bills that has been presented 
before the government of the State of Maine. LD 975. This is not the most important 
bill because of its effect on supposed women’s rights, though that is the mantra you 
will hear from many. This bill is the most important because it is a matter of bringing 
justice for those who are legally allowed to be murdered under current Maine law. 
Women’s rights are not the issue at hand. No human being has the right to murder 
another, and that is exactly what takes place when an abortion is performed.
What happens with this bill will expose much. If you pass this bill, you will show that
you actually care for human life and you will be doing justice for the unborn, which is
your God-given duty. You will be upholding the laws of nature and nature’s God. But
if you do not pass this bill, you will be condoning murder, and you will have to give 
account to the God Who made you, and Who placed you in this legislature. You will 
have to answer to Him why you allowed children to continue to be killed under the 
cover of law.
Abortion is the holocaust of our day, and if you kill this bill, you are just as guilty as 
the guards at Auschwitz, who did nothing to stop the horror of the mass genocide of 
the Jews.
Do your duty, fear God, protect life. Run to Christ, and beg Him to save you, and give
you strength to stand for the truth. I urge you to vote Ought to Pass LD 975.


